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Dear parents and carers 

 

I have written regularly to ask that parents and carers drive and park responsibly around the 

College.  The majority of people do so and I am very grateful to them.  To the minority who 

continue to drive and park irresponsibly around the vicinity of the school, I again politely 

request that you make arrangements to meet your children slightly further away from the 

college site.   

 

There is nowhere in the immediate vicinity of the college site for drivers to park safely, sensibly 

and considerately.  Please do not attempt to do so.   

 

Colleagues, parents and members of the public have raised concerns regarding the danger 

to our students and others caused by the actions of drivers and we are investigating ways 

we can help to make the area safer.  However, the most effective way for this to happen is 

for drivers to act responsibly and in the best interests of the whole community.  Please, please 

think very carefully about the potential outcome should an accident happen in this busy 

area and take action to help ensure that this never happens. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Alex Newton 

Principal 
 

 

 

 

 


